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About this Be Kind and Merciful video:

1. This video does not replace Bishop Conlon’s homily message, which is 
an audio CD included in the 2020 CMAA Parish Supplies Kit.

2. Parishes have the option of playing this video in place of the pastor’s 
homily during Announcement Weekend, February 15-16, 2020, or 
Follow-Up Weekend, March 7-8, 2020.

Should you have any questions, please call the Development and Stewardship 
Office at (815) 838-8515.
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